ISRAEL DEFENSE FORCES

INDC & THE MILITARY COLLEGES

Dear COL RAUL P VILLANUEVA,

September 12, 2018

We have received the request by the Armed Forces of the Philippines Command and General

Staff College to visit the IDF Military Colleges.

Unfortunately, due to time constraints and a load of course activities, we will not be able to

host the visit. We truly appreciate your request and hope we might be able to find a more suitable

time in the future.

At this time | wish to pass on best wishes for the Jewish New Year. May this be a special time

for you and your family.

Sincerely,

MAJ Ido
Head of
Fellowship and
INDC and the IDF

Soceanu
International
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